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CALL FOR COMMITTEE MEMBERS 

2021-2024 
 
 

Red Clover Book Award Reading Committee  
 
Award information:  
 
https://libraries.vermont.gov/services/children_and_teens/book_awards/red_clover   
 
Number of openings: 2 
 
Length of term: Three years’ service (beginning summer 2021) with an option for one three-
year renewal.   
 
Application process: Submit a letter of interest, a resume, and two reviews (one positive and 
one negative) of recently-published picture books to redcloveraward@gmail.com by April 5, 
2021 at 11:59pm. Please put “Red Clover Committee Application” in the subject line. Late 
applications will not be accepted.  
 
Responsibilities of Red Clover Book Award Reading Committee members:  
 
• Attendance at all required committee meetings* 
• Ongoing reading of the year’s new picture books  
• Selection of the year’s nominees  
• Developing and writing activities for nominated books  
• Planning and presenting at the annual conference  
 
Please contact Jennifer Johnson (jennifer.johnson@vermont.gov) with any questions.  
 
*Committee meetings will be held virtually through summer 2021. When it is safe to do so, 
the reading committee may consider meeting in person.   
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